
February 8, 2021 

 

Dear Patient of South Denver Cardiology Associates, 

We have some exciting news.  On March 1, we are transitioning to a new electronic health record, “Epic,” the Centura platform 
for Health Information.  This new platform will strengthen our integration with Centura, allowing for improved efficiencies for 
patients and providers.  This shared record across all Centura facilities will decrease your need to provide information 
repeatedly as you move in and out of the Centura Health System and allow your information to be shared by 60% of hospitals 
and health systems across the US. 

Beginning next weekend, we will be “converting” all your existing appointments after March 1 to this system.  As soon as an 
appointment is “scheduled” for you, you will receive an email requesting you to sign up for MyCenturaHealth.  This will replace 
what we have called “our portal” and will provide state of the art functionality to enable new capabilities for patients and 
providers.   Please sign up as soon as you can, as this will be a significant vehicle for us to communicate with you in the future.   

We will also be using an appointment reminder system through secure messaging. 

Another change will be the change in our billing system.  For services before March 1, you will continue to receive statements 
that look like you are accustomed to, but for all services, after March 1, you will receive what is referred to as a Centura “SBO” 
or Same Billing Office.  On that bill, you will see all charges that occurred inside the Centura system, whether office or hospital.  
You will be able to differentiate the place of service by the descriptions.  For the time being, you may receive two bills until your 
pre-March 1 responsibilities are cleared. The below example is what you will see after March 1.   

 

What will stay the same is the same quality you have grown to expect from SDCA.  All appointments will remain the same, and 
you will continue to receive appointment reminders.    

Thank you again for being patient with us as we make this significant transition. We honestly believe this will be better for 
patient care and make your experience with SDCA even better.  There will be bumps, so please bear with us.  We will all be 
better for it in the end.  

Sincerely,  

Brenda Hulbert CEO 


